
 

This week, Class 6 has been busy creating and rehearsing a very special 

assembly. First, we told the juniors the story of Stone Soup, where two 

clever travellers convince a village full of people to try out sharing, 

with wonderful results! 
We then explored the story of the 

Feeding of the 5000, linking it to the 

previous drama by the examples of 

sharing that occur in both. We shared fish 

and loaves with all the juniors! 

Finally, we shared the recipe 

for happiness that we had 

been working on in our RE 

lessons. Everything we did 

contributed to our key 

message: SHARING IS CARING! 


